
         

 

 

 
 

 

 

Southern Trader 482 – voyage delays 
 

 
30th October 2020 

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

 
 

Southern Trader V482 has been delayed through Nuku’alofa and is 
required to adjust her arrival into Apia for Saturday morning to allow for 

clearance. 
 

 
 

The updated schedule will be as per below: 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Pacific Forum Line 

 


